Year 1 Weekly Newsletter

24/11/17



Hello everyone!

Next week we will be continuing with our Great Fire of London topic and the children will be learning more about what life was like in 1666 and comparing it to the modern day. We will be comparing houses, how people dress and talking about how a huge fire in London would be stopped today. In maths we will be learning to solve addition calculations using jottings.

We will also be beginning to rehearse for our Christmas play 'The Nativity', which the children are getting very excited about. They have already started to learn the songs and have been doing some lovely singing this week!

Christmas Bingo!

We will be having a Christmas bingo event on Wednesday 6th December at 3.45pm.

Bingo books will be on sale in the entrance straight after school.





Wisepay

Please keep checking on Wisepay for any up coming events that are to be paid for.
Usernames and passwords are available from the office if you have mislaid them.

Christmas Shop

The Secret Christmas Shop will be open for business in the week commencing 4th December. Thank you for the gifts that we have received so far. We still need donations of unwanted presents and toys, wrapping paper and labels. Please send these in as soon as possible. Children can now start to send in their money for the shop in a named envelope from Monday 27th November. The price is £2.00.



Forthcoming Events







Film Club

We are going to hold a Christmas Film Club for KS1 children on Tuesday 5th December 3:25 — 5:00pm. Film club costs £2.50.

Onesie/Pyjama Day

On Tuesday 5th December the children are invited to wear their Onesie or PJs to school in return for chocolate, a toy or gift donation for the Christmas raffle and Christmas bingo.

Christmas Concert

Our Christmas concert 'The Nativity' will be held on Monday 11th and Tuesday 12th December at 2.30pm. There is a maximum of 2 tickets per child.